To,

Mr. R. S. Sharma, Chairman, TRAI
Mahanagar Doorsanchar Bhawan

(Next to Zakir Hussain College)
Jawaharlal Nehru Marg (Old Minto Road)
New Delhi — 110002

Sub: Exemption of IUC charge
S5iF,
I have come across news that telecom operators are going to increase tariffs further due to continuation

of charging of IUC tariff by your office (which you had planned to abolish from 15 Jan 2020)

We have for years paid the telecom operators huge sums of money due to opaque tariff structures and
only recently come to a stable tariff regime.

As a regulator, you need to protect the interest of consumers and not allow operators to loot consumers
with high tariffs. You need to ensure the operators improve the network experience and not charge
consumers despite poor data and voice experience.

I request you to please exempt the IUC charge and allow consumers not to get pinched with higher
prices.
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